
Advanced Surgical Care Clearwater 
 

CONSULTANT’S QUARTERLY MEETING REPORT OF PHARMACEUTICAL SERVICES 
 
This quarterly report summary covers the month of June 2025. Medications were 
reviewed by the consultant pharmacist. As a result of the reviews _24_ soon to expire 
drugs were reported to the Supervisor for follow through and permanent records. 
 
Inspection of each nursing station was completed each month. Comments were made 
to the staff concerning the handling and storage of medicines and biologicals as 
required. A review of the charting (18 narcotic audits) and documentation procedures 
were completed with comments reported to the Supervisor each month as required. 
 
The review of controlled drug handling procedures (if controlled drugs are present) 
shows that this area of accounting for medicine usage is in order. Please see monthly 
reports for specific details. 
 
 
The following is a list of (1) Problems encountered during this quarter (2) Plan of 
Correction (3) Action Taken. 
1.  None 
 
2. 
 
3. 
 
Additional services performed by the Consultant Staff during the last three months. 
1.   
2.   
3.   
 
Total consulting time spent for this facility during the last quarter was 15 hours. 
 
Please keep this summary report of pharmaceutical services with the monthly copies 
downloaded after each visit to the facility, and shared at the quarterly QAPI meeting. 
Attendees: Dr. Jamekia Stewart, PharmD 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
                                 Jamekia S. Stewart 

Dr. Jamekia S. Stewart, BS, PharmD,  
Consultant Pharmacist 


